
 

 

 

 
Dean’s Decision No. 22/2021 

 

Operation and office hours during Christmas time 
 

 

From 27th December till 31st December 2021 

the reception in Building S of the Faculty of Science will be open 

from 8am till 3 pm. 

 

Subsequently, the main entrance into Building S will be closed and all movement of 

persons “from” and “to” the building will be possible only through the connecting corridor 

between Building J (FIM Building) and Building A (OSV Building). 

 

After 3 pm it is strictly forbidden to use the rear fire entrance to move “from” and “to” 

Building S. Between 3 pm and 9 pm staff may stay and work in Building S, but before 9 pm 

the building must be left (via Building A) as the security device will then be switched on 

automatically after 9 pm.  

 

   

Hradec Králové, on 29th November 2021 

 

   
Jan Kříž 

Dean of PřF UHK 

   


